
From: Russ Wilson
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To: Mike Murray
Subject: Re: CAHA rule
Date: 03/02/2011 05:08 PM

Mike,

Sometimes you want to prohibit something everywhere.  Your suggested edit, for
example:

Can I ride my motorcycle, all-terrain vehicle (ATV), or utility vehicle (UTV) off of

Seashore roads?

No. The operation of motorcycles, ATVs, and UTVs by the public in the Seashore would

be prohibited on designated ORV routes.

In this case I think you want to totally prohibit ATVs and UTVs from CAHA - not just

on CAHA designated routes.  True if they're off route, you can cite them for off

designated route driving, but why not retain the option of citing for prohibited

ATV/UTV use.

We'll talk,

Russ

Russel J. Wilson
Chief, Regulations and Special Park Uses
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